
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26 April 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Children in Year 6 will be sitting their SATs tests shortly.  All tests will start promptly each morning.  
Please ensure your child is on time for school each day.  If any problem arises in the morning or your 
child is unwell, please contact the office as soon as possible. 
 

During SATs week, all children will be offered a free, healthy breakfast.  Breakfast will be available 
between 8.00 and 8.30am each morning (Monday-Thursday).  If you would like your child to attend 
breakfast club during SATs week, please complete and return the reply slip below. 
 

To accommodate changes to the timetable, P.E. for all children in Year 6 will take place on Friday 17 
May.  All children should attend school wearing their school uniform Monday - Thursday.  
 
Timetable: 
 

Monday 13 May  
English Paper 1: Grammar & Punctuation 
English Paper 2: Spelling 
 
Tuesday 14 May 
English Reading 
 

Wednesday 15 May 
Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic    
Maths Paper 2: Reasoning               
 

Thursday 16 May 
Maths Paper 3: Reasoning  
 
We will do everything possible to ensure that Year 6 feel comfortable and at ease.  They have worked 
so hard and we are incredibly proud of them! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Miss L Hall 
Executive Headteacher 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

PLEASE RETURN TO FORM TEACHER BY FRIDAY 3 MAY 
 
Name of Child _____________________________________________________ Class _____________ 

 
My child will / will not be attending school for breakfast (please delete as appropriate). 

 
Signed ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


